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To Whom It May Concern:
 As an Oregon resident , I am vehemently opposed to HB 3063, which would
eliminate all non-medical exemptions to vaccinating children in Oregon. 
I am a mother and grandmother who's  family have never vaccinated (ourselves or
our children), and feel very strongly that it is our right as parents to choose healthcare
methods for our children, and still be able to have access to public education in
Oregon. There are  other ways to ensure that our children are healthy and protected
against diseases, but unfortunately many of these safer, effective, alternative
methods, (that our family uses successfully) are not recognized by the mainstream
medical community, and therefore are not considered valid. Please uphold our right to
freely choose healthcare options for our families...... there is not only one way! I am
very concerned that our rights as parents are slipping away around the country.
Please do not let Oregon succumb to this  ! I live here partly BECAUSE our religious
and belief freedoms are still intact. Thank-you very much for hearing my heartfelt
plea! 
                                                                                                                                    
                                                                               Kathleen Taylor

                                                                                 1163 Iowa St.
                                                                            Ashland, Oregon 97520
                                                                                  530-514-2797
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